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Dear Harold: 

It was good to hear from you, though I'm sorry you're not doing better 
health—wise. 

I'm passing along your comments about your legal situation with DOJ to 
an FOIA—wise lawyer friend of mine in Washington, though I would presume--
I don't know for certain--that he's had past professional dealings with 
Jim Lesar that might well rule him out of this picture as well. 

I hope Jerry McKnight is able to forge ahead with his FOIA matters 
regarding Memphis. 

Best, 

P.S. My big book on King, which incorporates much of what I got from the 
actual phone wiretap transcripts, will be out in October/November, 
entitled Bearing the Cross. 
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